From:
 Kutch, Ron

 To:
 SENR Exhibits

 Subject:
 LC19

Date: Wednesday, January 15, 2020 6:47:26 PM

Senate Environment and Natural Resources Committee

The proposed LC19, while differing slightly from last year's HB2020, will still cause heartburn for all Oregonians, particularly those living in rural areas where we must drive long distances to work, shop and conduct business. The minute amount of carbon reduction from this proposal are miniscule compared to the additional costs for citizens.

I urge you to let this bill die in committee. We can't afford it.

Thank you,



Ron Kutch | Manager of Technology and Communications | West Coast Contractors, Inc. 61050 Hwy 101 Coos Bay, OR 97420 541.267.7689 (Office) 541.404.4424 (Cell)

 $\underline{rkutch@westcoastcontractors.com}$

www.westcoastcontractors.com